
Dana Weekly Message 9.14.20

Kiana Brede Clark <broadcasts@schoolmessengermail.com>
Sun 9/13/2020 8�00 AM

To:  Kevin Corrinet <KCorrinet@wiseburn.org>

Dear Dana families, 

We are excited to begin our third week of school and have our first full week of our regular bell schedule. I understand that the first two weeks of school
are always an adjustment as we navigate through irregular bell schedules. I appreciate everyone s̓ flexibility and am hopeful our students and families will
fall into a routine in the next few weeks. As a reminder all week is a 2�45 pm dismissal, Monday is a stacked day with periods 1 through 6, and Tuesday
through Friday is a block schedule. It is critical that students follow the schedule to ensure they are entering the correct teacher s̓ Zoom at the
appropriate time. All bell schedules can be found here and on the Dana website. 

Please see important reminders below:

Instrument Pick-Up: Tuesday September 15 2�00-5�00 pm
Any students enrolled  in Mr. Harwell s̓ music classes are invited to pick up an instrument from Dana middle school this Tuesday. We want to extend
a sincere thank you to the Wiseburn Education Foundation (WEF) that funded the deep cleaning and maintenance of our brass instruments to
ensure the health and safety of our students. Please contact Mr. Harwell with any questions regarding instruments. 

NEW Lunch/Breakfast Service:
Beginning on Monday, September 14th, the Food Service Department welcomes parents/ guardians/ students ages 18 years and under to come
through the “Grab and Go” meal service and pick-up one free breakfast and one free lunch.  Meals will be available for pick-up at Dana Middle
School, Monday through Friday (instructional days only) from 11�30 am to 1�00 pm.  These meals will be prepared daily to all students at no charge. 
Please note, although meals will be provided at no charge for all students ages 18 years and under, the District receives significant funding for
students who qualify for Free or Reduced price meals.  It is important that parents/ guardians complete the application to qualify for Free or
Reduced meals.  Click on the link  to apply.

I wish everyone a wonderful week . 

Best, 
Kiana Clark 

 

Richard Henry Dana Middle School would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Richard Henry Dana Middle School
directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe
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